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Head Teacher 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Ibrox Primary School and Nursery, 

Welcome to our 2nd January update. I think it has been a quick month since our return           

following the holidays although not sure everyone would agree with this! 

A wee bit of news from me...I am delighted to share that there will be an addition to the Ibrox 

Family later this year  as I am expecting another baby in May.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email or phone if you have anything you would like to 

discuss. As always, thank you for your continued support.  

Fiona Young      

Head Teacher  

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

Can I please remind all families that we are a nut free 

school. Please DO NOT send your child to school with 

any foods  containing nuts. We really appreciate your 

support with this matter as it will ensure our children 

with allergies are kept safe.  

Clubs 

We have decided to postpone starting after-

school clubs until after the February holiday. 

This was due to restrictions around mixing 

groups of children.  

I know how keen children and parents are 

for clubs to take  place so we will aim to    

ensure we have as many as possible running. 

We will also make sure children who missed 

out on a space at a club last term are given 

priority this term. 

 * See further information about PEEK 

STREET PLAY in this newsletter & on APP * 

Focus Value for January - 

RESPECT 

Winners will be announced at assembly on Monday 
31st January and the Respect Values Party will take 

place on Friday  11th February. 

Congratulations to all the winners! 

 

 

 

PEEK STREET PLAY returns to Ibrox Primary on 

Monday 31st January  3-4pm. Remember to sign up 

online. More information on our APP. 
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P6 & P7 are going to be going to the park on 

a Wednesday afternoon. They will be working 

with an Outdoor Learning specialist, Alan 

Kain. These sessions will begin after the   

February holiday. 

Information about other classes visiting the 

park will be shared as soon as they have 

been confirmed.  

Tutti Fruiti Tuesday  

Every Tuesday at playtime we run a 

“healthy tuck shop”.  

Children from all classes can come 

along to buy food and drink from the 

stall. 

The items cost between 20p & 50p. 

Cash is accepted here...ParentPay 

does not need to be used. 

Thank you for your support. 

From Mrs Shah & the SNAG (School  

Nutrition Action Group) Committee 

P7 Hoodies 

The latest update from the company making 

the hoodies is that they are about to go to 

print.  

They are expected to arrive at the school 

within the next week (fingers and toes 

crossed).   

If your child did not order a hoodie and 

would like one, please contact the school 

office as we have ordered some extra that 

can be purchased from the school. 

Parent Pay 

 

If you have not yet set up your Parent 

Pay account can I ask you to do so as a 

matter of urgency? 

If you need any help with this, just let the 

school office know and they will support 

you.  

Even if your child is entitled to a free 

school meal, it is still important to have 

an account. It will be used to pay for 

trips etc. 

Also, it is expected that in February    

Parent Pay will be used to order your 

child’s school lunch. 

Staffing update 

We were really pleased to welcome Mrs Mackinnon back to P4 after the   

Christmas holidays and Mrs Heredia back to support in P1 & P2/1 this week. 

Over the past few months we have had to work under difficult circumstances 

due to limited staffing. At points we have had up to 8 members of staff off.  

I would like to thank staff, parents & pupils for being so supportive during this 

time. Staff, in particular, have pulled together to help in  order to ensure the    

children are supported and essential work continues to be carried out.  

Key Learning in Term 3 

Please check your child’s SHOW-

BIE account or our App for class 

newsletters. These can be found 

under the general information 

section.  


